109 N Eagle Street
: Veedersburg, IN 47987
L - 765-294-2405
office@sterlingchurch.com

Sterling Christian Church

For we do not preach ourselves, but Jesus Christ as Lord,
and ourselves as your servants for Jesus’ sake.
2 Corinthians 4:5

April 15, 2014
Dear Sir,

Sterling Christian Church would like to thank you for your part in building
our new facility. We worked with a lot of different individuals on the project and
we consider it a blessing for having met each of you. We thank you for the way you
conducted yourself on the project and that you respected the property for what it is
and that you were very understanding of us and our inexperience on projects like
this.

God bless you for all you did.

In Christ,

i

Bob Pearson
Chairman of the
Building Committee
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